
 
 

Banner Engineering Corporation 
9714 Tenth Avenue North • Minneapolis, MN 55441 • Phone 763.544.3164 • Fax 763.544.3213 • www.bannerengineering.com 

Memorandum 
 

Date: 11/16/2022 

To: Federal Communication Commission 

 Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 

 7435 Oakland Mills Road 

 Columbia, MD 21048 

 

Subject: Class 2 Permissive Change (C2PC) Request Letter:  

FCC ID: UE3-T30R, granted on 06/25/2021 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Pursuant to CFR § 2.1043 we, Banner Engineering Corp hereby requests a Class 2 Permissive 
Change (C2PC). 
 
Reason: Hardware/Software changes 
 
Modifications: 
- Hardware change: New model T30R-4545 with flat lens added 
- Software changes: New 1 GHz mode for T30R-1515 & T30R-4545 added 
 
The following new exhibits will be uploaded: 
- External Photos 
- Operational Description 
- Test Reports (4 GHz mode for T30R-4545, 1 GHz mode for T30R-1515 & T30R-4545) 
- Test Setup Photos 
- User Manual 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

    

 

 

John McMahon 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
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